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The U16 Nike Girls
have overcome many challenges and started on the road to finding their way in Division I soccer.
With only four players returning to the team from last year's roster, the new players have done a
great job of contributing to the team effort. Headed by coach Espen Hosoien, and along with the
help of staff trainer Nancy Sibley, the team members are learning how to play with each other and
are having a great time along the way. The girlshave advanced past the first round of the
President's Cup and are in the quarterfinals this coming weekend. They also plan on traveling to
Dallas in December for a college showcase tournament. Great job girls, keep up the good work and
best of luck this weekend!
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